
 

 

 
TD7 and PAYE to soon become available through TFA 

 
25 February 2025 – During the first six months of 2025, the filing of the Employer’s Tax 
Declarations (Form TD7) and the payment of the relevant PAYE will be done on a monthly 
basis through the TFA system.  
 
Until TFA becomes available, the following apply:  
 
• The filing of the annual Form TD7, will be made through the TAXISnet system.  
• The monthly payments of PAYE will be processed through the Tax Portal.  

Once TFA becomes available, the following will apply:  
 
• The submission of the annual Form TD7 and the payment of the relevant PAYE will be 

made exclusively through the TFA.  
• For year 2025 and onwards, the submission of monthly Forms TD7 will be mandatory (in 

addition to the annual TD7 Returns).  
• All twelve-monthly Forms TD7 for the year 2025 will need to be submitted through the 

TFA, even for the months for which the payment of the PAYE was processed through the 
Tax Portal.  

• The Tax Identification Number (TIN) of each employee will be required for the submission 
of the monthly TD7 Return.  

The date of commencement of submission of the TD7 Return and payment of withheld Tax 
and Contributions through the TFA, will be announced by the Cyprus Tax Department. 
 
The Cyprus Tax authorities have issued specific Q&As in Greek language, which provides 
additional clarifications on the subject matter.  
 
As always, the Department of Taxation of Costas Tsielepis & Co Ltd is at your disposal should 
you require any further information, clarifications or assistance with this or any other tax‐
related matter. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mof.gov.cy/mof/tax/tfa.nsf/all/81854104754D7A17C2258C2E00377DB8/$file/PAYE%20Flyer%20for%20Taxpayers.pdf?openelement

